

Letters to the editor of Pennsylvania newspapers supporting the passage of the SECURE Act:

- Lancaster Online, August 26, 2019
- Westfield Free Press-Courier, August 25, 2019
- York Dispatch, August 13, 2019

American Council of Life Insurers 101 Constitution Ave, NW, Suite 700, Washington, DC 20001-2133

Antitrust Disclaimer The American Council of Life Insurers is committed to adhering strictly to the letter and spirit of the antitrust laws. Meetings conducted under the ACLI's auspices are designated solely to provide a forum for the expression of various points of view on topics described in the memorandum. Under no circumstances shall ACLI meetings be used as a means for competing companies to reach any understanding, expressed or implied, which tends to restrict competition, or in any way, to impair the ability of members to exercise independent business judgment regarding matters affecting competition.

© American Council of Life Insurers. All rights reserved. No portions of this memorandum, including graphics, text or attachments, may be reproduced without the expressed consent of the American Council of Life Insurers.